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Data Request: 

Refer to the redlined tariffs filed as Appendix B, what changes are being made on Section 12.02 

sheet no. 2, Section 12.03 sheet numbers 2, 3, and 4, and Section 14.14 sheet numbers 2 and 3 

that required revisions changes on those pages? 

 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response: 

 

The changes to the tariff sheets identified in this Data Request are mostly formatting and font 

changes. These changes were not easily shown in redline but briefly described on page 5 of the 

petition. The changes are described in more detail below.  

 

Section 12.02 - In the Definitions section, the terms were previously indented and 

underlined. In our updated tariff they are no longer indented, and we’ve replaced the 

underlining with a bold font. Additionally, the numbering sections under Terms and 

Conditions have been adjusted to be closer to the left margin on both sheet 2 and sheet 3. 

 

Section 12.03 - The margins have changed in the numbering paragraphs in the Special 

Conditions of Service and Terms and Conditions sections of this tariff. Also, in the 

Definitions section, the terms were previously indented and underlined. In our updated 

tariff they are no longer indented, and we’ve replaced the underlining with a bold font. 

 

Section 14.14 - The margins have changed in the numbering paragraphs in the Terms and 

Conditions sections of this tariff on sheet 2. Also, in the Definitions section on sheet 2 

and 3, the terms were previously indented and underlined. In our updated tariff they are 

no longer indented, and we’ve replaced the underlining with a bold font. 

 

We plan to make similar changes in future tariff update filings to standardize formatting, 

margins, and fonts within our Rate Book. 

 


